
 

 

FY 2023 Chiba City Extra-curricular Education Voucher Program 

Notice Regarding  

 

 

 

Chiba City provides coupons (Children’s Future Support Coupons) to help subsidize a 
part of the attendance fees for private tutoring schools, lessons, etc. 
 
◆Who can use the coupons? 
 Children in their fifth or sixth year of elementary school who reside in Chiba City, and whose 
families meet one of the following conditions:  

1 Families receiving social welfare 
2 Families receiving full payments of the Child Support Allowance 

 

◆Available services  
 Educational services such as tutoring schools, home tutors, sports activities, cultural activities, 
etc. (*1) (limited to services provided by businesses registered by the City (*2))  
(*1) E.g.: correspondence classes, soccer lessons, piano lessons, art lessons, calligraphy lessons, etc.  

(*2) Please see the list enclosed for registered businesses taking part in the program. 

   A list of participating businesses is also available on the city’s website at all times. 

URL: https://www.city.chiba.jp/kodomomirai/kodomomirai/kateishien/learningvoucherproject.html 

(also accessible from the QR code on the right) 

If the educational service business that you wish to use is not registered, the city will 

work to add it to the registry if you request it (there is a chance your request may not be 

fulfilled, or it may take time to complete the registration). 

◆Maximum amount of to be provided 
 120,000 yen per person 
*Generally, the coupon will be issued so you can use it online via your smartphone, etc., but 

you can still use it even if you don’t have a device that connects to the internet. 

◆Period of use  
 April 1, 2023 until March 31, 2024 

◆Number of applicants 
 115 people from each school year, total 230 applicants 
 
◆How to apply  

Please scan the QR code on the right, and apply online. If you are unable to 

apply online, fill out the necessary items on the enclosed “Chiba City Extra-

curricular Education Voucher Program (Children's Future Support Coupons) 

Subsidy Application Form”, and either mail it or bring it to the Child and Domestic 

Affairs Support Division. 

◆Application deadline  
Must be received no later than Wednesday, March 1, 2023  

*Around the end of March, a decision notice and a guide on how to use the coupons will be sent to households 

who were accepted to receive the subsidy. If there are still openings left even after the deadline has passed, 

you may still apply. Please contact the address below for questions. However, please be aware that if you 

apply in the middle of the fiscal year, the subsidy amount will be reduced according to the number of months 

remaining in the period of use. 

 

(Apply/Contact) 
1-1 Chibaminato, Chuo-ku, Chiba City 〒260-8722 
Single Parent Household Support Section, Child and Domestic Affairs Support Division, 
Children’s Future Development Department, Children’s Future Development Bureau 
TEL  043-245-5179   FAX 043-245-5631 
E-Mail kateishien.CFC@city.chiba.lg.jp 

mailto:kateishien.CFC@city.chiba.lg.jp

